
Exhibit 1

This is to advise the Commission that there is currently only one government contract associated
with the WD2XDP license, as follows:

Contract Number: NOOO019—15—C—0038
Agency Customer: NAVAIR, PMA—213

Contract POC: Michael Hurley
POC Telephone #: 301—342—5998
POC Email: michael.s.hurley@navy.mil

Accordingly, it is requested that upon grant of the renewal Special Condition 4 be updated to

reflect only the above—referenced contract.
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